West Contra Costa Unified School District
Office of the Superintendent

Friday Memo
May 10, 2019

Upcoming Events — Matthew Duffy

May 13: Board of Education / Pinole City Council Joint Meeting, Pinole Middle Sch, 6:30 PM
May 14: Solutions Team,UTR Office, 11:00 AM

May 14: Agenda Setting, Superintendent’s Office, 4:00 PM

May 14: Stege Community Meeting, Stege Elementary, 6:30 PM

May 15: Facilities Subcommittee, FOC, 3:00 PM

May 15: Governance Committee, Alvarado Room 10, 6:00 PM

May 16: Crespi Multicultural Night, Juan Crespi MS, 5:30 PM

May 16: CBOC Meeting, FOC, 6:15 PM

May 17 & 18: Dance Production: 2019 Body Language, ECHS Theater, 7:00 PM

May 20: 20th Annual Reclassification Ceremony, Richmond Auditorium, 6:00-8:00 PM
May 21: African American Students of Honor Celebration, Craneway Pavilion, 6:00 PM
May 22: Board of Education Meeting, DeJean, 6:30 PM

May 23: District Retirement Event, Richmond Country Club, 5:00-7:00 PM

May 25: Middle College Graduation, Richmond Auditorium, 10:00 AM

May 27: Memorial Day Holiday, Schools and Offices Closed

May 28: Safety Committee, Alvarado, 6:00 PM

May 28: DLCAP, Kennedy, 6:30 PM

May 29: Board Retreat, Alvarado, 9:00 - 1:00

May 30: Transition Program Graduation, Vista Hills, 11:00 AM

May 30: Employee Recognition Event, Richmond Auditorium, 4:00 PM

Upcoming Agenda Items - May 22 - Matt Duffy
Food Service Presentation

Summer Update

Resolution Package

Stege Update

Full Service Community Schools

District Students Take Over KQED Airwaves - Marcus Walton

For the second year in a row, several District high school students participated in KQED Radio’s
Youth Takeover, in which young people from the Bay Area have their stories heard on the area’s
largest public radio station. You can hear all of their stories at ttps://bit.ly/2Jg5QMD

Bats at Audubon Canyon Ranch - Matt Duffy
The Contra Costa County Health Services Department has learned that 4th graders who recently
attended overnight study trips at the Marin County Audubon Canyon Ranch may have been exposed
to bats while sleeping in either of the two bunkhouses. Both bunkhouses have evidence of bats. As
bats are carriers of the rabies virus, the Health Service Dept. have alerted families of the potentially
exposed children and advised contacting their child’s doctor or county health services as soon as
possible.
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